Differences between SB 18 and CS for SB18 ( )

The original version of SB 18 called for two incremental increases in the number of state-
sponsored WWAMI seats. The first increment of four seats would take place in 2010. The
second increment would take place two years later, in 2012, when the University’s new Health
Sciences building is completed. At the request of the University, we have deleted this second
increment to give them more time to plan for the increase and ensure that it is workable for all
parties involved.



